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:: BENEFITS

:: PART NUMBERS
AND PRICING

:: APPLICATIONS

::  SCANNING
TECHNOLOGY

:: WWR2900

Photo Diode

Scan barcodes 
on contact (0")

Office
Library

WWR2900 with USB Cable
633808502782

£99

Pen-style design is
comfortable for frequent

use

CCD

Scan barcodes 
up to 1" away

Office
Library

Light retail

WCS3900 with USB Cable
633808502935

£79

WCS3900 with PS/2 Cable
633808501051

£79

CCD scanning technoogy
makes the WCS3900
extremely durable and

reduces down time

CCD Long Range 

Scan barcodes 
up to 12" away

Retail
Library
Office

Light industrial

WLR8900 with USB Cable
633808502805

£129

WLR8900 with PS/2 Cable
633808501075

£129

Offers the durability of a
CCD scanner and flexible
scanning range for easy

use

Laser 

Scan barcodes 
up to 29" away

Retail
Healthcare
Warehouse

Light industrial

WLS9500 with USB Cable
633808502997

£179

WLS9500 with PS/2 Cable
633808502980

£179

Features laser scan engine
for fast and easy scanning
up to 29" away from the

barcode

Laser 

Scan barcodes 
up to 8.5" away

Point-of-sale
Assembly line

WPS150 with USB Cable
633808503123

£225

Omni-directional scan
pattern is ideal for rapid

checkout in retail

:: SCAN 
DISTANCE

:: WCS3900 :: WLR8900 :: WLS9500 :: WPS150
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:: BENEFITS

:: PART NUMBERS
AND PRICING

:: APPLICATIONS

::  SCANNING
TECHNOLOGY

:: WWS500

CCD Long Range

Scan barcodes 
up to 12" away

Retail
Warehouse
Healthcare

Manufacturing

WWS500 with USB
Bluetooth Adapter
633808920425

£199

Bluetooth gives you the
flexibility to transmit

barcodes up to 160 ft. away
from your PC - perfect for

scanning large or bulky
items

CCD Long Range

Scan barcodes 
up to 12" away

Retail
Warehouse
Healthcare

Manufacturing

WWS800 with USB Base
633808500986

£395

WWS800 with PS/2 Base
633808502300

£395

Bluetooth gives you the
flexibility to transmit

barcodes up to 160 ft.
away from your PC -

perfect for scanning large
or bulky items

Transmit data to the
included base station with
up to 7 barcode scanners
for improved productivity

Laser

Scan barcodes 
up to 25" away

Retail
Warehouse
Healthcare

Manufacturing

WWS850 with USB Base
633808503109

£495

Bluetooth gives you the
flexibility to transmit

barcodes up to 160 ft.
away from your PC -

perfect for scanning large
or bulky items

Transmit data to the
included base station with
up to 7 barcode scanners
for improved productivity

Laser 

ER - Scan up to 45 ft. away
FZ - Scan poorly printed or
damaged barcodes up to

24" away

Warehouse
Distribution

Shipping/receiving

WLS8400ER with USB Cable
633808502690

£495

WLS8400FZ with USB Cable
633808502720

£379

WLS8400ER is ideal for
scanning items on high

shelves or at a distance in a
warehouse  

WLS8400FZ makes it
easy to scan damaged or
dirty barcodes commonly
seen in shipping, receiving
and industrial environments  

CCD Long Range 

Scan barcodes 
up to 8" away

Shipping/receiving
Warehouse

WLR4170 with USB Cable
633808501976

£195

Easily read 1D and PDF417
(2D) barcodes  - ideal for

transportation and
inventory management

:: SCAN 
DISTANCE

:: WWS800 :: WWS850 :: WLS8400ER/FZ :: WLP4170
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